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INTERPOL NOTICE ISSUED AGAINST MR BON WEEN FOONG 

 

 
Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall bear the 
same meanings as in the Company’s announcement dated 5 January 2016 (the 
“Announcement”) 
 
 
Further to the Announcement in relation to the personal matters of Mr Bon Ween Foong, the 
Executive Director and Deputy Chief Executive Officer of the Company, the Board of 
Directors of OKH Global Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to announce that the Company has 
been informed on 1 December 2016 that an official letter dated 2 August 2016 has been 
issued by Indonesian National Police, Division of International Relations, National Central 
Bureau – Interpol, which states “Mr Bon Ween Foong has been deleted from the Red Notice 
due to lack of seriousness and was considered as administrative law.” 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
MR LOCK WAI HAN 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AND CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
1 December 2016 
 
 


